
 

 
 
 

PHE Canada Student Leadership Conference 
 

Funding Application Form 
 

 
PHE Manitoba is pleased to offer three grants of $500 to students of the University of Winnipeg, the 
University of Manitoba, and the University of Brandon for the annual PHE Canada Student 
Leadership Conference.  
 
Funding is based on the following criteria: 
1. The applicant must have a current PHE Manitoba student membership ($15). 

 

2. The applicant must supply proof that they have been accepted to attend the Student Leadership 

Conference by PHE Canada. 

 

3. Successful applicants must submit an article for the PHE Manitoba journal on their experience at 
the conference, and/or on activities and games that they have learned about at the conference. 

 

4. Successful applicants must make a presentation to the PHE Manitoba Board of Directors on their 
experience at the conference (November or February Board of Directors meeting) 
 

 

Students must submit a letter of request with the following information: 
1. Explain why you would like to attend the Student Leadership Conference. 

 

2. Explain what you hope to learn at the Student Leadership Conference. 
 

3. Explain how you feel the Student Leadership Conference will aid in your development of 
becoming a physical educator. 

 
 

Applicants Information: 
I am a student member of PHE Manitoba ___Yes   ___No* 
*If you are not a current member, please contact the PHE Manitoba office about purchasing one to be eligible 
for consideration. 

 
Name         University      
 
Mailing Address           
  
City      Postal Code     Prov.  
  
Phone (cell)      Phone (home)       
 
Email Address             
 
Student Signature       Date      
 

Please send completed form to the PHE Manitoba office via email: phemb@sportmanitoba.ca 


